
Get ready for a 
local STEM competition!

CALLING ALL 

YOUNG SCIENTISTS 

When: Wed 14th Nov 2018 4:30-6:30pm

Where: SCECGS Redlands Dunnet Hall

What: Students are invited to enter & present a STEM 
project. On the day our young Scientists will be 
provided with a small desk to present their entry to 
attendees and judges

Who: Entries are open to Primary school aged students 
and the event will be open for the general public 

For more info or to enter head to 
https://www.eyeheartscience.com.au/event-info/


